
I know many of you have asked and are curious about the safety protocol that the elders 

are planning on implementing next Sunday (5/31) as we gather back inside the 

building.   Please read through these very carefully.   Also remember to pray for and 

be patient with our elders as they make these difficult decisions… 

 

1. First, we will use only two entrances:  The double doors on both sides of the 

building.     Stand outside as a family separated from other families by 6ft or more 

and please wear a mask.  If you do not have a mask, we can provide one.  Entrance 

will be done in an orderly manner in order to maintain social distancing as much 

as possible.  

2. Before you enter, your temperature will be checked.  If you are not feeling well 

for any reason, or have been in close contact with someone who has been sick, 

please remain at home.   

3. As you enter the building, stop at the first table immediately inside the double 

doors where each family member can use hand sanitizer.   

4. Next, proceed to the main auditorium entrance.  Here, at another table, you will 

meet Charles Nelson and Tab Vines (both wearing PPE).   You will pick up your 

Lord’s Supper emblems (as needed - if you want to bring your own, please do) and 

also be able to leave your contribution.  Please observe social distancing by family 

groups while you are waiting in line.  

5. You will then be escorted by family to a specific location for seating, where each 

family will be properly distanced from other families.    Families will need to 

remain together in this location to provide for an orderly departure.  Please do not 

allow your children to run around after services.  (Also Note:  Please wear your 

masks for the entirety of the time you are inside the building.)  

6. For Bathrooms:  We will have two people standing outside the bathrooms to keep 

track of how many people are inside.   Please see one of them before entering.  

7. As difficult as it will be, please avoid shaking hands and hugging.  

8. Again, if you are not feeling well (please check your own temperature before 

arriving at the building), have been around someone who is sick, or are still 

uncomfortable being out in public, please feel free to join us via the Livestream.   

 

For this first week back (on the 31st), we will only meet at 10 am for worship 

services.   David and Jerry will continuing utilizing the website, Facebook, and Youtube 

for our Sunday and Wednesday Bible classes (at 3 pm Sunday afternoon and 7 pm 

Wednesday evening).   Our Sunday evening worship and our Bible classes will be phased 

back in at a later date. 

 

If you have any other questions or concerns, please reach out to the elders.  


